Biography:

Maureen Fraser, Vice-Chair

Senior Support Services

Maureen was appointed to the Senior Support Services (CPHC) Board of Directors in
September 2017 and elected Secretary of the Board in 2018, prior to her election as Vice-
Chair in June 2020.

Maureen has attained degrees from Queen’s University in Fine Art (BAE), Education
(B.Ed.), Public Administration (MPA) and Law (LL.B).

She brings a variety of skills and expertise to the Senior Support Services (CPHC) Board
with a strong background in human resources, labour relations and employment law in
the health sector. Maureen also serves on the Governance Committee of the Board.

Prior to her retirement, Maureen worked in senior management at Brockville General
Hospital (BGH) as Vice President, Human Resources; during this time she participated in
the 2006 amalgamation of St. Vincent de Paul Hospital and Brockville General Hospital.

Prior to her employment at BGH, Maureen spent twenty years as a Negotiator for health
care unions, including the Association of Allied Health Professionals: Ontario (AAHP:O)
and the Ontario Nurses’ Association (ONA). She has experience working with hospitals,
health units, community care access centers, nursing homes and municipal homes for
the aged.

Maureen also served on The Brockville and District Hospital Foundation Board for 7-
years, where she was also a member of the Policy Committee, Strategic Planning
Committee, and Nominating Committee.

The strengths and knowledge that Maureen shares include her strong understanding of
the need for advocacy to ensure that seniors receive the services/supports that enable
them to remain living in their own homes and communities.

In addition to her keen interest in the Senior Support Services (CPHC) organization,
Maureen’s skills and knowledge have been a tremendous asset and a foundation for
fulfilling the goals and priorities of the Board.



